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PRESIDENT’ S MESSAGE 

 

Happy April Ladies.  Hope you are enjoying the sunshine, 
although it is very cold.  Our Easter Egg Hunt was a HUGE 
success.  Thank you to all that took time out of their busy 

lives to help, especially Mary Lawrence Kirk, the Chairperson 
of Fundraising.  Also, I would like to remind you it is time 
to start thinking about what committee you would like to 

be on for the 2018-2019 year.  Sign up now for the committee 
you would like. 

 
Blessings to all 

Marilyn 
 
 

PROGRAM 

 

This will be our last program of the year and  it should be a good one.   
Lisa Borchert-Hrivnak will be our guest.  She is the owner of Avenues of  
Counseling & Mediation with offices in Medina & Fairlawn.  Lisa will be  
speaking about the positive side of caregiving  to our family members.   
She is a former recipient of our scholarship fund, a Hinckley resident  

and the daughter of Ginny Hrivnak. 
 

Stephany 
 
 
 

Nominations and Committees 
 
As per our HWC By-Laws, nominations for Executive Officers were presented at 
the March meeting for 2018-2019. Voting will take place at the April Meeting. 
 
 

 



 
PHILANTHROPY COMMITTEE 

Pat Fordosi 
 

     We received a letter from the Highland School Superintendent, thanking us for 
our generous donation to this year's school of choice, Highland Middle School. 
     Thanks to everyone who brought items to be donated to The Children's Center 
of Medina County.  I dropped off all items on the Friday after our March meeting, 
and the personnel were thrilled with the donations.  Some members donated 
money which I used to purchase some items that were lacking.  As a whole, we 
were, once again, able to donate a sizable number of items, and here is a 
rundown:  72 tubes of toothpaste, 4 pks. of mechanical pencils, 6 spiral 
notebooks, 21 pair of boy's socks, 20 pair of girl's socks, 18 pgs. of applesauce, 
18 drink/juice boxes, 2 pair girl's pj's, 1 pair boy's pj's, 1 ladie's robe, 20 boxes of 
instant oatmeal, 50 cereal or snack bars, 28 pop tarts, 8 sandwich crackers, 8 pgs. 
of raisins, 6 pair of girl's/teen gloves, 4 # sugar, 3 blankets, hand sanitizer, 2 rolls 
of paper towels, disinfecting wipes, 1 pg. of kitchen garbage bags, 8 fruit snacks, 
4 mac & cheese cups, 4 pgs. of markers, fish crackers, 3 journal books, 
dishwasher and laundry detergent, 2 pgs. of diapers, 2 air fresheners, 9 sticker 
books and 3 children's books, plus a check for $100.00.  Please know that your 
generous donations are helping a truly worthy organization that help children-in-
need in our community! 
 
Pat 

 
 

Buzzard Day March 18, 2018 

 

From the Hinckley Chamber: 
 
Hinckley Chamber thanks Hinckley Women’s Club for being such an effective part 
of Buzzard Day 
- Creating and manning the HWC information table and raffle 
-Serving in the dining room and cooking in the kitchen 
-Being the first ever successful Concierge Team, welcoming guests to the event 
 
Buzzard Day Statistics from the Chamber - 1725 breakfasts sold, 650 lb of 
sausage, 6388 pancakes, 870 lbs of pancake batter 
 
If you check the Chamber Website, there is a picture of HWC members in our 
fancy blue shirts AND mention of our monthly HWC meetings. 
 
1.  Concierge Team:  Chamber reps mentioned what a presence we HWC 
members showed in our blue shirts. 
    (To order yours, contact Heather. - I have six new orders - need 6 more) 
 



2.  Next year, 2019, Buzzard Day is on St. Patrick’s Day.  The Chamber is thinking 
of creative ways to celebrate both events together. 
If you know of anyone or any group who might want to play bagpipes (especially 
Irish bagpipes), please give Heather their contact information. 
 
 
Heather 
 
 

 SPOTLIGHTING OUR MEMBERS 
 

Debbie Moss - Soon to Become HWC’s First Vice President - Membership 
Bill and I celebrated our 25th wedding anniversary last September and topped it off with 
our first (hopefully of many more) trips  to Italy.  We have 2 boys; Kyle (20) is a Behavior 
Specialist with TSA and Tyler (15) is a 9th grader at Highland. We have lived in Hinckley 
for almost 20 years  (next door to Kathy Schreck) and it took 18 years to finally join HWC 
which I love.   I was also  active in Hinckley Elementary PTO, including serving on the 
board.  I currently attend most Highland school board meetings.   
I love travelling (especially cruising), sailing, reading, escential oils in combination of 
health and wellness, music (I am a total 80's girl but enjoy a variety of music), dancing at  
Skyview Lodge after attending a HWC  social last year,  and just getting together with 
family and friends.   I also enjoy planning activities for our neighborhood including block 
parties, patio crawls, ladies luncheons... 
I have a degree in Recreation Therapy from Kent State and had been at Parma Hospital 
for 20 years until last year.  I will most likely be accepting a job in day care soon at Holy 
Family in Parma.  I try to live by "EVERYTHING HAPPENS FOR A REASON.   WE JUST 
DON'T ALWAYS KNOW WHAT THAT REASON IS".  
I joined HWC to make some new friends as you can never have enough friends.  I also 
love the socials and philanthropy.   
Ask me to "go out".   I am often stuck at home since I don't drive (due to being legally 
blind sine age 12) and many of my friends are busy with work and my family is scattered 
around.   
We just got back from a trip to Indialantic, FL. and hope to cruise through the Panama 
Canal  later this year.   
 
Heather Liccardi 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



SCHOLARCHIP 
Scholarships will be presented at our April meeting. 

 
 
 

 

EASTER EGG HUNT 

March 31, 2018 
 

 
 

Easter Egg Hunt was a great success! Details at the meeting 
 
 
 

 

HOSPITALITY 

 
Let's celebrate St. Patrick’s Day!  Please bring a new dish to share! 

 

Rachel Iwasevic   Sherrill Parle 
Laura Krzywicki   Annmarie Tucky 
Luciana McCartney     
 

 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE: 
Dues are due in May and can be mailed to: 

 
Hinckley Women's Club 

PO BOX 272 
Hinckley, Ohio  44233 

Thanks Patty 
 
 
Welcome to new member: Jacqueline Merker 
  
Her email is:  JR.Merker@NORECautomation.com 
  
 

Newsletter Articles 
Please send articles for the APRIL newsletter to Emma at rfsems@aol.com by 
Monday, May 7 
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